
 

                   17th October 2019 

Dear Parents 

 

   SENIOR SCHOOL – CITY STREET ART TOUR 

 

A friendly reminder that our Street Art Tour is happening on Monday 21st October. Students will 

meet street artists and go on a tour to view the street art displayed in the city, as well as see some of 

these artists at work in their studio. Students will be taught the difference between what is 

considered authentic art and what is illegal graffiti. This excursion links in with the topic taught in 

Visual Arts during term four. 

STUDENTS MUST BE SIGNED IN AT MOOROOLBARK TRAIN STATION: 8:30am. The train leaves at 

8.55am and we will not be able to wait for anyone running late. 

We will depart from the city at approximately 2pm. Students need to be picked up at Mooroolbark 

train station at around 3.15pm by parents. We will advise parents as to our exact arrival time on the 

day via FlexiBuzz, as we may arrive back at Mooroolbark station earlier. 

**Students must be wearing full school uniform, including their hat.  

**Students should bring a small backpack with: snack, lunch and water bottle. Students are not to 

bring any spending money as we will not be stopping to buy any food or drinks.  

**Students may bring a camera but no mobile phones are permitted. 

Kind Regards 

 

Kym Wallace   Fiona Meilak 

Visual Arts Teacher   Classroom Teacher, Senior School 


